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Allowing people to set up camps along our sidewalks and in public parks not only 

takes away those things we treasure, but also diminishes public safety. These places 

were set up to be used everyone. Why not continue creating places for these 

residents instead of allowing them to take away from the city the places that make it 

beautiful, the places we go to relax and enjoy. There are so many vacant properties 

and buildings that can be repurposed for housing these individuals safely. It's time to 

cut through the red tape and put this city back together. The current proposal is not a 

solution, but instead legalizes the current problem. 


